
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

February 10, 2023  
Monthly Meeting 

 
The meeting was called to order at 8:31 by club President Shane Flanagan.  
 
Members present: Dave – WB0YXH, Sonja - KA0EZA, Gene – W0GLF, Shane - KE0APG, Andy - KF0CSI, 
Terry – W0TDL, Aaron – KT0Q, Jeanna – KF0JKF, Frank – KF0ODS, Terry – KF0ATX, Bill – WB0YWO,  
Dave – KD0HEU, Fred – K0FJW, Monty – NR0A, Ron – N0ZQR 
 
Sandra Wriedt also attended the meeting.  
 
The Minutes were read by Aaron. Monty made a motion to accept. Fred seconded. It was carried by the 
club.  
 
The Treasurer’s Report was read by Aaron. A motion was made by Fred to accept. Terry seconded. It 
was carried by the club.  
 
Committee Reports  
Testing Committee – The next testing session is February 17th at 1:15. VE’s should be at the library by 
1:00pm. 
 
Repeater Reports – Repeaters are operational and in good condition. We have run into a few issues 
where reboots are required. Aaron will set up an auto reboot sequence to see if this will make 
Windows happier.  
 
Old Business  
 
Dues – 2024 dues are due. Please see Aaron to pay. If you do not pay, you will receive a notification by 
email.  
 
Winter Field Day – 8 folks dropped in for field day. 2 contacts were made. The tower trailer was put up 
with two G5RVs. Multiple folks worked on building hot spots and getting them assembled.  
 
There was a break for breakfast at 8:53. The meeting was reconvened at 9:15. 
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New Business 
Pat Adam’s Estate – Pat passed away in December. At the request of his widow, a few members will pick 
up his radio equipment following the meeting. She has mentioned donating the equipment to the club.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:20. 
 
Split the pot of $15 was won by Andy who donated it to the club. 
 
Bill shared pictures from past club events and brought a show and tell item, a rocket with a radio 
transmitter in it. This rocket is available for club member use if anyone would like to design an 
experiment for it.  
 
Training  
 
Hotspot Assembly and Programming 
 
Future Dates: 
 
Testing – February 17th  
 
Next Meeting – March 9th 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Aaron Mathis, KT0Q 

Treasurer/Secretary 

 


